
Wessex Water are holding sessions around our supply area to allow our customers to come 
and talk to us face to face about anything water related; bills, supply, waste or anything 
else.   
 
We are back in Dorchester Library on Tuesday 10th December with dates into 2025 also 
confirmed.  We have a drop-in session from 10am – 12pm and bookable appointments from 
1pm – 3pm. 
 
I would really appreciate any help that you could give to get the word out to the residents of 
your parishes by sharing this information about our outreach sessions and I wondered if you 
could share the following via any social media platforms that you use: 
 
Starts 
Do you have a query about your water bill, how to save water and prevent blockages, or 
your water and sewerage services?  
@wessexwater will be holding a drop-in session at Dorchester Library on Tuesday 10th 
December 2024 to answer all your water related questions. The drop-in session will be run 
between 10am-12noon, with bookable slots available between 1pm and 3pm. 
To find out more, visit: https://www.wessexwater.co.uk/community-drop-ins 

https://www.wessexwater.co.uk/community-drop-ins

